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We strongly recommend against any changes in CRA that would exclude or lessen its application to any banks.  CRA is the incentive 
needed for all banks, even the smallest bank, to conduct their business in low income or other marginal neighborhoods and communities.  
Even though it is good business to do so, the pressure from the existing CRA enforcement and audit procedures ensures that no community 
will be bypassed for needed economic and residential development.  We also oppose the OTS proposal to consider favorably rural 
community development activities that do not primarily benefit low-income people or communities.   
  
Morris P. Hershman 
General Counsel 
First Sterling Financial, Inc. 
1155 Northern Boulevard, Suite 250 
Manhasset, NY  11030 
(516) 627-5223 
fax (516) 627-8760 
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